
From: Kristi Franz <kristi@exploresiouxcity.org> 

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 2:17 PM 

To: Karen James 

Subject: Fw: County board 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from OUTSIDE of the organization. Please 

verify the sender and use caution if the  

message contains any attachments, links, or requests for information as 

this person may NOT be who they claim. If  

you are asked for your username and password, please call WCICC and DO 

NOT ENTER any data. 

 

Hello Karen, 

 

Thank you for getting Explore Sioux City on the calendar to speak with 

the Board of Supervisors.  

 

We are making great progress for Woodbury County and are looking forward 

to sharing with the Supervisors.  

 

I will review the following with the Supervisors: 

 

*Arrivalist Data (number of visitors from outside 50-mile radius. Is the 

County on a calendar year or a fiscal year? I will provide the 

appropriate data.  

     o I will provide information on the visitors such as travel   

           origin, length of stay, and average distance traveled 

* Economic Impact to Woodbury County 

* Information on hotel night stays (to include occupancy, average   

      daily rate and available rooms) 

* Events we provided support for in the last year (financial and   

      operational) 

* Tradeshows and Marketplaces attended to showcase Woodbury County 

* Activity with regional/state/national boards and organizations 

 

Please let me know if you need any additional information or have 

questions for me. 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Kristi Franz 

Executive Director 

kristi@exploresiouxcity.org 

712-224-1000 

  

 

  

 


